FSBSC SUBMISSION 86

Prue Purdey

From: Natasha Davies

Sent: Wednesday, 28 June 2017 7:27 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Outraged

| am outraged that the State government should interfere in the management of the CFA.

The CFA was founded in 1945...and has been an outstanding contributor to the Victorian community.
Now the Labor Party wants to destroy its independence....after 70 years....it is a disgrace.

Natasha Davies
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